
15 June 2022 - Shaw Healthcare Contract 
 

Request Responder Response 

ACTION - The Committee to be supplied with 
information on quality of services pre covid 

Assistant Director 
Commissioning 

This will be incorporated into the interim 
update report, which will be circulated 
virtually to the committee. 

Resolution 2 - Future reporting gives the 
committee further data on quality 

Cabinet Member for 
Adults’ Services 

This will be incorporated into the report to the 
November meeting of the committee. 

Resolution 3 - Future renegotiations concentrate 
on quality of care 

Cabinet Member for 
Adults’ Services 

This request has been noted and will be taken 
into account as contract negotiations are 

taken forward. 

 

8 July 2022 - End of March 2022 (Quarter 4/end of year) Quarterly Performance and Resources Report 
 

Request Responder Response 

The Service to consider how to present 

evidence to the Committee in future 
reporting on how it is engaging with 
the Council for Voluntary Services and 

service users 

Director of Adults and 

Health 

This will be incorporated into the report to the 

November meeting of the committee. 

The Committee asks for work to be 

undertaken to increase the response 
rate of domestic violence incident 

reporting 

Head of Community 

Safety and Wellbeing 

Due to organisational change, the number of 

completed returns from victims leaving the service is 
lower than what is expected. We have continued to 

fund the Insights system until we are confident that 
any new recording will capture the information we 
need and also briefed staff via service managers, or 

the need to continue to use and complete the 
required forms. 

The Committee asks the Service to 
provide public health data broken down 

by district/borough where available 

Director of Public Health The service will endeavour to provide public health 
data at district/borough level where available. 

To revisit the work undertaken in 

previous years on obesity in young 

Director of Public Health In line with national trends, childhood obesity in 

West Sussex is increasing. Public health will work 



children, specifically the 

recommendations that were developed 

with colleagues across the Council and wider health 

and care system to assess current population need, 
review the latest evidence, and develop proposals to 
tackle this issue. Working in partnership through a 

whole systems approach to increase healthy weight 
and reduce overweight and obesity will be central to 

this, including reflecting on previous work and any 
learning that can be applied to the current context to 
meet population needs. 

 


